
 
 

19 December 2023 
 
 
Dear  
 

ATISN 19328 – 2019 Impact Assessment  
 
Thank you for your email received on 24 November 2023 which has been be dealt with 
under the Freedom of Information Act (2000).  
 
You referred to:  

- the letter dated 3 October from the Minister of Health and Social Services to Andrew 
R T Davies MS, which was published on the Senedd website.   

- paragraph 10.22 of the DDRB's 2019 report, and 
- page 174 of the DDRB's 2020 report   

 
You have requested the following: 

• I would therefore be grateful if you would provide me with the impact assessment that 
supports the Ministers decision in 2019. 
 

Our Response 
 
Welsh Government does not hold information regarding the Integrated Impact Assessment 
for the decision taken by the Minister in 2019, however please see the link to the Written 
Statement which explains the rational for decisions taken. 
 
Written Statement: Doctors and Dentists Review Body (DDRB) 47th Report (11 September 
2019) | GOV.WALES 
 

Next steps 

If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask 
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.wales%2Fwritten-statement-doctors-and-dentists-review-body-ddrb-47th-report&data=05%7C01%7CJeanette.Warren%40gov.wales%7Ce641b2f4d238461c730108dbf676dd28%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638374762646635063%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9TdEFCXn%2BOtb2ynT9Wuu%2FT6%2BU6bsggqEDS76PkVPDZk%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.wales%2Fwritten-statement-doctors-and-dentists-review-body-ddrb-47th-report&data=05%7C01%7CJeanette.Warren%40gov.wales%7Ce641b2f4d238461c730108dbf676dd28%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638374762646635063%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9TdEFCXn%2BOtb2ynT9Wuu%2FT6%2BU6bsggqEDS76PkVPDZk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


 

 

Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it 
has been through our own internal review process. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 


